Arrowood Home Owners Association Meeting May 4, 1999

Attendees:

Thomas DeWispelaere

Glenn Collins

Diane Morvay

Steve Jones

Byron Lewis

Tom Burk 

Joyce Bullard (wife of James Bullard)

The meeting was called to order by Tom DeWispelaere at 7:30 PM at the home of Steve Jones.

1. Neil Bagnell from Ross, France & Ratliff, Ltd. Came to discuss the easement necessary for the new Signal Hill Elementary School.  The easement is owned by the HOA and the school needs to bury the pipe on our land to connect into the pump house owned by Prince William Service Authority. The board voted to send the Deed to our Attorney for review.

2. ARC approvals were sent in and approved for the following lots:

Lot # 169 Hoffman for a fence and a shed

Lot # 170 Jones for a fence.

3. The discussion of sidewalks on both sides of the street was discussed. We will take a vote at next years annual meeting.

4. Tom DeWispelaere informed the group of vandalism that had happened at the tennis court the previous month.

5. We discussed the possibility of taking ads for our HOA newsletter. We referred the question to our attorney.

6. The board voted to send a check for $25.00 along with a thank you card to Sasha Coleman for the use of her water in the refinishing of the tennis court  and for film used to take pictures of the vandalism of the tennis court.

7. Each board member was asked by Tom D. to write an article for the upcoming newsletter.

8. Tom Dewispelaere, Tom Burk and Diane Morvay scheduled another meeting for May 10, 1999 to discuss the duties of the treasurer and the secretary. 

The meeting was adjourned at approximately 9:10 PM.

Respectfully Submitted, 

Diane Morvay

Arrowood HOA Secretary

